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Beamish Museum Visit
Year 2
Monday 19th November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers
As part of our local studies this term we will be visiting Beamish Museum on Monday 19th November 2018. During our visit we will be exploring the museum and also taking part in an exciting activity at Pockerley Manor. 
As it is November and weather is unpredictable, children are required to be warm and comfortable. Therefore, your child needs to wear suitable trousers, shoes, a warm coat with hat and gloves and their school jumper. 
Lunch: Lunch will be provided by the school.
Departure: 9am
Arrival: 3.10pm
Spending money: There is a shop at the museum which sells items the children can buy with a small amount of money. Therefore we ask for no more than £3 per child (children will be responsible for their own money so make sure they have it in a safe place).
Contribution: The school are subsiding half of the cost of this visit. Therefore we would ask for a £10 contribution from each child. 
Please return your child’s permission slip and contribution by Friday 16th November 2018.
We are extremely excited to take the children to Beamish Museum and would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.
Mrs Clough and Mrs Macintosh
___________________________________________________________________
Beamish Museum
Monday 19th November 

I give permission for _______________________________________ to attend Beamish Museum on Monday 19th November 2018.
I enclose a payment of £10.
Signed __________________________________________
Contact number ____________________________________
